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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

TO:    LOCAL MEDIA  
 
FROM: City Water Plant 
 
DATE: June 6, 2024 
 
RE:   Flushing Fire Hydrants in NE, SE & SW 
 
 
 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
For Public Information: 
 
City crews will be flushing fire hydrants in the Northeast (NE), Southeast (SE) 
& Southwest (SW) areas of the city. This will continue through the next two 
weeks until finished. 
This will take place from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 
The possibility of lowered water pressure may occur in these areas during 
these times. 
 
Motorists should use caution in these areas. 
 
 
END OF PSA 
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